
 

 

 

Unit 07-05 & 07-07, Level 7, Menara MBMR,  

No. 1, Jalan Syed Putra, 58000, Kuala Lumpur. 

 

Update #4. 

Following the Governments Cabinet Presentation on the 27th of March our Leadership Team has 
implemented Company training programs to ensure that we use the down time to upgrade our 
systems & processes. We are striving to make the best use of the downtime to improve our Products 
& Customer Service.  

 

 


